Fire Risk Assessment

The Health and Safety Team are suspending the Fire Risk Assessment programme for 6 months to allow Services to catch up with Action Plans which are currently in place.
“With the exception of Sleeping Accommodation (e.g. Care Homes, Children’s Homes, Respite Care) the Fire Risk Assessment programme will be suspended for six months. This will allow time for Managers to complete the Action Plans which are in place from current Fire Risk Assessments.

Most council properties have been visited at least once and some up to five times (depending on risk rating) and the timescale for reviewing Fire Risk Assessments will be reviewed before recommencing the programme. In the meantime please use the Fire Checklist available on Arcadia to regularly carry out a simple inspection of your workplace. 
This will allow the Health and Safety Team to spend time on other pro-active issues such as Auditing, developing Toolbox Talks and supporting new initiatives including Vibration Management, Safe Use of Cut-Off Saws and Ladder Safety across various services of the council”.
If you have questions regarding the arrangements for Fire Risk Assessment please contact Ronnie Wilson Team Leader, Health and Safety on 01224 664309 ron.wilson@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 
